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More requirements, more permits, more taxes, and less safe. This sounds like the
dysfunction in Oregon I've unfortunately come to know. Please just stop!

| strongly oppose House Bill 3075, which grants the governor the authority to modify
Measure 114 and impose even more gun control measures on law-abiding citizens.
This bill is yet another example of Oregon prioritizing bureaucratic overreach and
revenue generation over real public safety solutions.

Oregon’s leadership continues to push restrictive firearm policies under the guise of
safety while failing to address the root causes of crime—such as repeat offenders,
drug crises, and inadequate law enforcement support. Instead of empowering
citizens to protect themselves, the state is making it harder for responsible gun
owners to exercise their constitutional rights, all while profiting from increased fees,
regulations, and compliance costs.

Measure 114 was already an overreach, and allowing further modifications without
voter approval is unacceptable. We need policies that actually reduce crime, not
more red tape that burdens law-abiding citizens while doing nothing to stop criminals
who don’t follow the law in the first place. | urge legislators to reject HB 3075 and
focus on real solutions that make Oregon safer for everyone.



